
 
     

  

         
        

          
        

           
 

  

                               

NOTICE 
ETHICS TRAINING 

HENDERSON COUNTY BOARD OF PUBLIC EDUCATION 

December 7, 2022 

The Henderson County Board of Public Education will meet for 
School Board Ethics Training on Wednesday, December 7, 2022 
beginning at 10:00 a.m. in Room 1A of the Administrative Offices 
located at 414 Fourth Avenue West in Hendersonville, North 
Carolina. 
The primary purpose of the meeting is annual ethics training for all 
board members. 

Mark Garrett, Superintendent 

“It is the policy of the Henderson County Public School System not to discriminate on the basis of race, ethnic origin, sex or disability in its educational programs, activities, or employment policies.” 
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